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Dear Sir/Madam,

I am concerned with the following statement in section 2.1

"If making public comment, you should acknowledge the profession’s generally accepted
views and indicate when your personal opinion differs. Behaviour which could undermine

community trust in the profession is at odds with good medical practice and may be
considered unprofessional.”

How do we know what the general accepted views are on certain topics like euthanasia,
abortion and My Health Record/Privacy issues, where there may be differences of opinion
across the profession?

Would AHPRA be listing an official document stating all general accepted views held by
the profession?

Thank you for your consideration of my submission

Dr Michael Tay
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